
Ashley Trampe

816 Westridge Drive

Ravenna, NE 58859

April 11,2016

Dr. Schroeder

Superintendent of Schools

Ravenna Public Schools

41750 Carthage Road

Ravenna, NE 68869

Dear Dr. Schroeder:

It is with regret that I tender my resignation from the Ravenna Public schools. I have been offered a position

with Ord Public Schools. This would shorten my drive for work, and we would have the opportunity for our

daughter to go to daycare with family. I have enjoyed my time in Ravenna. I have learned from many others
here, and l'm thankful I had the opportunity to teach in this community. Ravenna Public Schools has offered
my husband and I the great opportunity of working together for the last five years, and we have enjoyed it.

Thank you again for all that you and the school board have done for us. we truly appreciate it.

Sincerely,

MwNr-*
Ashley Trampe


